
April 20, 2021 【 Important Notice 】 
 
Regarding notifications during remote (online) classes 
 
 
As previously announced, from April 26, Tenri University will provide online classes 
for two weeks. 
 
You will be receiving information regarding classes through the Tenri University 
portal site, from either “Campus Square” or “TU Mail.” 
 
From now on, please be sure to access “Campus Square” and “TU Mail” at least once 
a day (multiple times if possible) to check for information. 
 
Please check the “Campus Square” manual in the link “student manual” displayed at 
the bottom of the login screen. The link explains how to submit reports, etc. 
 
Please access “TU Mail” from the banner at the bottom left of the screen after 
logging in to Campus Square. 
 
 
 【Contacts for inquiries regarding this matter】 
  
- Regarding classes 
Tenri University Academic Affairs Section (weekdays 8:50～17:20) 
Phone: (+81) 743-63-8166 E-mail：kyoumu@sta.tenri-u.ac.jp 
 
- Regarding student life in general 
Tenri University Student Affairs Section (weekdays 8:50～17:20) 
Phone: (+81) 743-63-8148 E-mail：gakusei@sta.tenri-u.ac.jp 
 
- Japanese Studies Course students 
Tenri University Office of International Exchange Center (weekdays 8:50～17:20) 
Phone: (+81) 743-63-9005 E-mail： koryu@sta.tenri-u.ac.jp 
 
- Technical questions regarding remote (online) classes 
Tenri University Online Class Student Support Team 
E-mail: st-suprt@sta.tenri-u.ac.jp 
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